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Moose Lodge #602 June Newsletter 
MOOSE HAPPENINGS 

This will be my last newsletter as Governor of the lodge. Your new board will be seated in July 

as it was postponed due to the Corona Virus. Taylor Lisco will be taking over as your new 

Governor and he is excited to take the bull by the horns and keep the lodge moving in the right 

direction. It has been a privilege to serve as your Governor over the past year. I would like to 

thank all of the current board members as well as all of our wonderful lodge members who have 

helped me throughout the past year. It is truly amazing to see how generous all of you are with 

your time, involvement, and support. Nothing would be possible in this lodge without our 

wonderful membership. THANK YOU 

SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE UPDATE 

GOLF TOURNAMENT- The Scholarship Committee has decided to move forward and want to 

thank everyone for helping out. We are not ASKING for hole sponsors this year and will display 

all donors from last year as a thank you, if anyone wants to donate we would be forever grateful 

but we are just thankful to have the opportunity to be healthy and get out and play golf so please 

come join if you can. It will be a scramble style tournament on June 21
st
. Registration is at 8:00 

a.m. 

HIGH SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS- Congratulations to the following high 

school scholarship recipients: Britten Young, Riley Seeds, and Faith Hayes 

Moose Community Service Scholarship Award: Riley Seeds 

CONTINUING ED SCHOLARSHIP- Continuing Ed scholarship applications are due July 1
st
 

and are to be e-mailed to breckwags22@hotmail.com. If you have any questions call Breck at 

307-351-1295 

GUN RAFFLE TICKETS 

The drawing for the gun will be taking place JUNE 4
th

!! If you have not had a chance to get your 

tickets in make sure and do so. The gun is on display at the lodge if you would like to stop in and 

take a peek. 

THANK YOU 
I would like to give a big thanks to Todd Van Rensselaer who has donated his smoker to the 

lodge. We are very excited about adding this smoker to the lodge and think it will be a great 

addition. Also, I would like to say thank you to the many people who helped clean the kitchen 

while the lodge was closed. I know all of the cooks will be very appreciative to see the kitchen in 

such good condition, it looks great! Once again thank you all for helping me to serve as your 

Governor over the past year. It has been a pleasure to serve such a great organization! 

 

Catch Ya Along The Trail, 

Trent 
 

MOOSE SCHOLARSHIP 

SCRAMBLE 

JUNE 21st 

8:00 a.m 
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